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In view of the work done in the Registrars1 offices in other Canadian universities and the size of 
their staffs, I do not think that I can be considered 
unreasonable when I ask for two more assistants if we keep the recordszand for one more in any case. '

I would have asked for this before, but 
regard for the finances of the University restrained me, 
and, although I know full well that the situation is not 
much, if any, better to-day, I feel constrained, in 
justice to myself and the work, to delay my request no longer.

Although I do not urge it, perhaps my long 
service, with an inadequate staff, and my contemplated 
retirement in a few years, may have some weight in the 
consideration of this question which I trust will be 
favorably decided at an early date.

Yours very truly,

mggs
Registrar


